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Dear Ipart,
I am totally opposed to the proposed SRV for the ratepayers of the Clarence Valley.
I live in a single occupant/income house that I own. The increase in rates will cause
me financial dificulty, especially considering rates are already very expensive. Also,
I have to say, more than half of the current Councillors ran, as part of their campaign,
NO SRV, so for this to now go forward is extremely disappointing.

Yours faithfully, 
Stephen Fletcher, 
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